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Dear Parents and Carers 

What a wonderful Spring term it’s been! We’ve had some lovely events in School, including 

World Book and Poetry Days. The children have had so many visitors into School this term    

including artists, historians, geologists, charity workers, eco speakers and  church  leaders who 

have led worships. We’ve also had music and art afternoons and classes have been out on 

visits to develop their science, Spanish, history and forest skills. Our Y5 children have really 

enjoyed the Matilda performance kindly put on by Paignton Academy drama students. 

This week we were joined by four Head Teachers who carried out a full review of the School.  

Although this was an intense morning it confirmed our own self evaluation and provided us 

with some really effective feedback and reflections. We know that another OFSTED              

inspection is likely to take place before the Summer half term and continue to feel confident 

about this, although there’s no doubt, we’d very much like this to happen soon!  

It was lovely to see so many of you at Church a couple of weeks ago at the Mothering Sunday 

Service. Thank you for coming. I know the Church, like us, were thrilled to see so many        

children and families joining in with the Service too. 

We hope you enjoy our Easter photos in this newsletter. What a lovely week it’s been for Egg 

Rolling, Easter Bonnets and all things Easter. It’s been super seeing the children having fun 

and enjoying the celebrations in School. 

Our Easter Service is always such an important time for us and again, we’ve really enjoyed 

working with the children to re-tell the Easter story and what this means for us as a Church 

School. It is the most important part of our Church School and the children have really   

demonstrated their understanding of this as they’ve prepared for the Service. We hope those 

of you that joined us also took something from it too! 

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter, that we have some sunny days and that you can spend 

some quality time with your families. We look forward to seeing you on the 15th April for the 

start of the Summer term. 

With best wishes,  

Mrs Burns 



We’ve had a fantastic week in School celebrating Easter with our 
usual traditions; egg rolling, beautiful and imaginative                  

egg decorating, card making and Easter bonnets. 

 
Many thanks to FROGS for donating all the prizes to the             

winning competitors! 



 

A number of children           
performed at the Torbay Music 
Festival and they all did        
really well; they delivered 
strong, confident and steady 
performances. Sienna York 
and Max Nicol received medals 
and trophies in their 
age groups and Annabel Trott, 
Nilah Sumatpimolchai and 
James Ayres received            
admirable results from the       
adjudicator.  

I am hugely proud of each and 
every one of them.  Well done 
children!! 

Maria Nicol 

Following contact from 
both residents and school 
families, could we please 
ask you to be considerate 
when driving through the  
Village.   

20’s plenty refers to the 
maximum speed at which 
we would ask you drive. 

Many thanks. 

This month our global leaders have 
led a whole school assembly on   
endangered animals. They talked 
about environmental leaders 
across the world and the impact 
that we can all have too. They       
delivered their presentation with 
amazing confidence and              
articulation, demonstrating our 
character education in action.  

Staff Training Day 

Our additional staff training day  this year proved   
invaluable and therefore going forwards, each year 
we will schedule 6 staff training dates.  The additional 
date for 2024/25 academic year will be 6th January 
2025. 

All our calendars and term dates available on the 
website have been updated. 

Click here for 24/25 Term Dates 

https://www.galmptonprimary.org/_files/ugd/b4bff3_fe3e23433f5f4f74be1f9252d25d0cb5.pdf


On Monday 25th March some of 
our Y2 children had the          
opportunity to take part in tree 
planting at Coronation Meadow.  
 
The children really enjoyed   
planting the trees, which were 
provided by The National Trust 
and Devon Wildlife Trust.  
 
They were all great ambassadors 
for the School.   
  

Our much anticipated School and 
Church Community Quiz Night took 
place in March and was a huge        
success.  It was wonderful to work   
together as a Church School Communi-
ty and enjoy an evening of fun, food 
and entertainment. 

 

Huge thanks to Chris Shannon for 
hosting and running the quiz.  The        
curries were kindly prepared by Anne 
Groarke, Mrs Staddon & Ali Bowles so 
a  massive thanks to them for their         
culinary skills.  Everyone was really 
generous and the event, plus match 
funding from the Church of England 
raised £14638.  Every penny will be 
used to repair and restore the Barn 
Chapel for Community, School and 
Church events. 



 

 



 Attendance data for the period 6/9/23—25/3/24 
(Target is 97%) 

 Whole School  95.32 

Reception  94.64 

Year 1  94.36 

Year 2  97.57 

Year 3  94.13 

Year 4  96.09 

Year 5  95.38 

Year 6  95.12 

 Well done Year 2 you are our half term attendance 
superstars, keep it up! 

 

 

It is imperative that any child 

wishing to receive a school 

lunch has orders placed in    

advance.  

We are finding increasingly that 

on a Monday morning, orders 

haven’t been placed in advance 

which in turn causes issues and 

delays in the kitchen. 

Menus are released well in  

advance for each half term and 

bookings can be made for that 

entire period.  

Many thanks! 

 

We are excited to announce that in 
the Summer term all children will   
receive first aid training.  A full day 
training session has been               
arranged.  We feel that as a School, 
this is such a worthwhile activity for 
all our children to participate 
in.  Sessions will be class orientated, 
age appropriate and delivered by an 
external provider. 

Huge thanks to FROGs who are    
part-funding the sessions.  We look 
forward to sharing lots of photos 
with you after the event. 



 

 

 

 

Email: admin.galmpton@acexcellence.co.uk   Telephone: 01803 842628 

 

 

 

Wed 24th April (for 5weeks)     Y5 Swimming commences 

Wed 24th Apr-Fri 26th Apr     Y4 Hill House Residential 

Tues 30th Apr       Bags 2 School collection 

Thurs 2nd May       Tempest Photography (Class photos) 

Fri 3rd May        PTA meeting after School (Staff room) 

Mon 6th May       Bank Holiday  

Wed 8th May       Y6 trip to Dartmouth Naval College 

W/C Mon 13th May      Y6 SATS 

Sun 19th May-Fri 24th May     Y6 Bude Residential 

Mon 27th May -Wed 5th June (inclusive)   Half term holidays & non pupil days 

Mon 10th June       Whole School First Aid Training 

Mon 10th Jun-Fri 14th June     KS1 Phonics Screening 

Fri 14th June       PTA meeting after school (staff room) 

Fri 21st June       FROGS Summer Fayre (info to follow) 

Thurs 4th July & Fri 5th July     Y6 Secondary Transition days 

Tues 9th July       School Sports Day 

Mon 15 July       Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 17th  July       Rock Steady Concert 2.30pm (hall) 

Thus 18th July       Y6 Leavers Party 

Fri 19th July        Y6 Barn Chapel Service 2.30pm 

Mon 22nd July       Y6 Performance, 6pm 

Wed 24th July       Y6 Leavers Service & Last day of      

          Summer Term 

 

 

Galmpton Primary School 

Calendar Dates 

Email: admin.galmpton@acexcellence.co.uk   Telephone: 01803 842628 


